
 

 

 

 

 

 

Owl Class - Autumn Term 1 
What makes me, me? (Self, Believe) 

Academic:  
 
For this term, we will be focusing on ourselves (who am I?) We will look at our similarities and differences. 
Discover how we looked as a baby as to how we look now. We will focus on the importance of healthy eating and 
staying healthy through exercise and our diet. We will also look forward to meeting a real baby as we invite Kirsty 

and her new baby in for a visit. 
 
For our Maths this term, our focus number is 0 and our shape is the circle. We will be working 
on counting and cardinality within our activities.  

 
For our Literacy, our Talk for Writing Innovation is The Rainbow Fish – which is all about a 
fish who learns to make friends by sharing.  

Character:  
 
We will be focusing on PSED and the Moral character virtues of Compassion, 
Respect and Empathy which will cover friendship and generosity – and 
enrichment through Harvest and Children in Need. The children will be 

encouraged to share and take turns.  
 
We will look to become Inspiring Volunteers/Fundraisers through making and selling chutney and our Inspiring 
Adventurer award by visiting Beer Mill to discover Autumn.  

Community: 
 
We plan on making chutney using our fallen apples to sell to our school and local community. We will be arranging 
a trip up to Beer Mill to discover all about the Autumn season. We can’t wait to meet a real baby as we invite Kirsty 
in with her baby for a visit.  

 
We are also arranging a visit from the police to talk about their job and to talk to us 
about DNA and finger print painting. We are looking forward to joining the whole 
school for a Harvest Festival Service.  

Digital and Innovation:  

Every Thursday, we enjoy Dutch Klassen Time where the children will enjoy a 
treat for getting on our reward tree. The children will take part in cooking the 

Klassen treat that morning.  

To encourage creativeness and critical thinking, our Talk for Writing Innovation 
task will be about The Rainbow Fish. The children will also get creative with 
making self-portraits of themselves and their friends using a wide range of art 

materials. 

 

 
  


